
This is my submission in support of  the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) 
Bill 2009. 
I support this bill as it is a critical measure in the fight to save endangered species such as Orangutan 
and Tigers. By labelling palm oil products consumers are able to make an educated choice as to what 
they buy. So many products contain palm oil and the practices of many palm oil companies are 
putting wildlife and habitats in jeopardy.  
  
My name is Alison Dorn 
 
Thank you.  
 


